
     

 

CENTRAL LOUISIANA REGIONAL PORT    

 

PUBLIC HEARING  

  

March 22, 2017 

 

 

A Public Hearing at the Central Louisiana Regional Port was called to order by Mr. Blake Cooper, 

Executive Director, at 8:00 AM, March 22, 2017, at the Port Central Office, 600 Port Road, 

Alexandria, Louisiana.     

 

There was no comment or objection of the Port’s intent to lease property with DisTran Packaged 

Substation, LLC. 

 

There was no comment or objection of the Port’s intent to lease property with Calvary Industries. 

 

Upon establishing there were no comments or objections, the meeting was closed by B. Cooper.    

 


